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Dear Mr. Engle: 

Thank you for applying for a FY 2021–22 Local Government Waste Tire Amnesty Grant.  We 
had an outstanding response to the grant solicitation and as a result, the evaluation process 
was very competitive.  The application you submitted received a qualifying score; however due 
to limited funds and the reduction in those funds due to COVID-19, we will not be 
recommending an award to you at this time.  Based on the ranking process for this grant you 
were placed in Rank 4.  We were able to fund Ranks 1-2 and partially the highest ranked 
application in Rank 3 (based on lowest cost per tire).  However, we will contact you immediately 
should additional funds become available.  We sincerely hope that you will apply again for a 
Local Government Waste Tire Amnesty Grant and appreciate your interest in this grant. 

In most cases, CalRecycle’s scoring is final.  Disagreement with the final result of your score 
does not constitute grounds for appeal.  An appeal will only be considered if it demonstrates 
a mistake or material error by CalRecycle.  If you think the correction would increase your 
score to the point it would be funded, submit a concise letter of appeal to the Branch Chief, 
Michelle Martin, at FundingAppeals@CalRecycle.ca.gov.  The letter of appeal must be: (1) on 
the applicant’s official letterhead; (2) signed by an authorized signatory; and (3) received by 
CalRecycle no later than five business days (June 15, 2021) from the date of this notification.  
No new information or documentation beyond what was included in your application will be 
considered.  You will be notified of CalRecycle’s decision, in writing, by June 29, 2021. 

If you have any questions regarding your application or appeal process, please contact Cathy 
Aggergaard at (916) 341-6384 or Cathy.Aggergaard@CalRecycle.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Lin 

Jeffrey Lin 
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Supervisor 
Grants and Payments Section 
Financial Resources Management Branch 
 
cc: Robin Bowker, robin.bowker@edcgov.us 
 Mark Moss, mark.moss@edcgov.us 

Greg Stanton, greg.stanton@edcgov.us 
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